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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We will be holding trial sessions this Friday 20th for the Girls Football Team. 
 
If you would like to take part, please come to School on Friday morning in your PE kit, to the Team 
Games zone, where Mr. Maurice will be holding trials. 
 
The trials will focus on: 

 Dribbling and passing  

 Teamwork and communication 
 Short matches 

 
Once the trials are complete, Mr. Maurice will decide the team and invite individuals to attend an after 
school club every Friday for this half-term. 
 
The Girls football team will then participate in the 5-a-side football tournament at Marner school each 
week. More information on this to come after the trials are completed. 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
Mr. Heighington                                          Mr. Maurice 
Assistant Headteacher                              Sports Coach 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 


